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MEMORANDUM

TO: The Board of Commissioners
Housing Authority of the City of Fort Lauderdale

FROM: Tam English, Executive Director/CEO W’

DATE: June 6, 2023

RE: HACFL Board of Commissioners Meeting

Currently, there are no pressing issues that require board discussion or resolution; therefore, the
regular Board of Commissioners meeting scheduled for Wednesday, June 14, 2023, has been
cancelled. However, | will be in touch with all members on any HACFL activities.

The July meeting will be held as scheduled.

Please contact me at 954-556-4100 ext. 2105 or email (tenglish@hacfl.com) if there are any
qguestions.




